
City 
of 

Milwaukee 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

Father Michael Bertram 
Prov. Of St. Joseph of the Cap. Order 
1820 Mt. Elliott St. 
Detroit, WI 48207 

Office of the City Clerk 

September 13, 2022 

Jack Kelley 
MKB Architects 
1918 N. Dayton St., Suite 300 
Chicago, IL 60642 

Jim Owczarski 
City clerk 
jowoza@milwaukee.gov 

Dana J. Zelazny 
Deputy City Clerk 
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov 

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for window replacement on the lower 
levels at 1015 N. 9th Street, St. Benedict the Moor Roman Catholic Church, an individually 
designated historic property, for the Province of St. Joseph of the Capuchin Order. 

Dear Applicants: 

You recently submitted an application for the above listed Certificate of Appropriateness. 

A public hearing has been scheduled for Monday, October 10th at 3:00 p.m. in City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Room 
301-B to determine whether or not to grant the requested Certificate of Appropriateness. If you have any questions 
relating to the hearing process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231. 

If you wish to attend virtually, here is the link: https://meet.goto.com/5443 67653 or you can dial 646-749-3122. The 
access code for the meeting is 544-367-653. 

Sincerely, aJi wcz 
Cit Clerk 
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